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1. ADMINISTRATIVE

A. The OSC Chair called the meeting to order at 10:10 am.  Mr. Norris requested revisions or additions to the published agenda.  None were made.
B. Meeting Minutes and Highlights
i. The Committee reviewed the draft minutes and highlights from the January 30, 2006 OSC meeting.   Mr. Beam made a motion to approve as written and Mr. Byrd seconded the motion.  In a unanimous voice vote, the January 30, 2006 minutes and highlights were approved.  
ii. The Committee reviewed the TAG meeting highlights from the February 3, 2006 TAG meeting.   Mr. Dalton made a motion to approve as written, and Mr. Beam seconded the motion.  In a unanimous voice vote, February 3, 2006 TAG meeting highlights were approved.  
C. Treasurers Report 

i. Mr. Dalton advised the committee that the current account balance should be sufficient to cover expenses only through approximately the next three months.  The committee discussed the need for additional payment from the entities.  The OSC agreed to have Duke calculate the amount of expected expenses for the remainder of the calendar year and to propose an invoice amount at the March 30 meeting that would cover those anticipated expenses with payments due in May.
ii. The OSC briefly discussed the level of Gestalt expenses thus far.  It was decided that Gestalt would post their monthly invoices and reports on the website under meeting materials to allow all OSC members access to the billing information. 
2. PWG STATUS REPORT
A.  The PWG developed a list of 14 2006 Reliability Study – Resource Options Recommended Scenarios which were distributed and discussed.  To date, case development is on schedule.
B. The PWG will revisit the PWG activity schedule based upon the study list that was agreed upon and will revise the schedule as necessary attempting to keep major due dates as set in the existing schedule.
C. OSC discussed lack of submissions for the Enhanced Access scenarios.  It was agreed that the PWG work would focus on reliability studies during this initial year of the process.  Mr. Wodyka to draft language to submit to the OSC for approval which will be the communications piece to TAG members.
D. An agenda item for the March 30, 2006 meeting will be an education piece for OSC members on base case info.
E. OSC discussed public posting of reliability results and agreed to revisit this item after studies were complete.
3. TRANSMISSION COST ALLOCATION
Brief discussion of transmission cost allocation.  Several OSC members had sent education information to Ms. Carney.  Mr. Norris asked that anyone else who had information please submit to Ms. Carney.  A high-level summary of current transmission cost allocation methodologies will be compiled and presented to the OSC at a future meeting.
4. REQUEST FROM NCUC STAFF AND PUBLIC STAFF TO ATTEND MEETINGS
Briefly discussed request by NCUC staff and public staff to attend a meeting.  Group decided that it might best suit the needs of the staff to host an educational meeting specifically designed for the staff.   IOUs to talk with their legal dept for reaction to special meeting.
The meeting was adjourned at 12:00 noon.
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